
Todd Belot 

Sr. Advisor, Indigenous Relations 

Email: Todd_Belot@transalta.com 

January 24, 2024 

Bhupesh Sakalley  

Supervisor Asset Management & Municipal Lands 
Rocky View County  
262075 Rocky View Point  

Rocky View County, AB  
T4A 0X2 

Re:  Bearspaw Reservoir – Removal of Unauthorized Staircase 

Dear Bhupesh, 

This letter is to follow up from our conversation January 9th, 2024, regarding public 
access to the Bow River on TransAlta property via Rocky View County at 

Springbank Heights.   

We appreciate the discussion and mutual understanding in the interest of public 

safety by restricting access to the river across TransAlta property.  As stated, 
TransAlta is not able to permit access to the Bow River at our site nor accept 

liability for anyone that attempts to do so. 

As also stated previously, we believe safe water access in appropriate locations for 

the public should be developed in collaboration with Rocky View County.  

Should you have any further questions or comments, please contact me or Hamreet 
Sekhon at your convenience. 

Yours truly, 

TRANSALTA CORPORATION 

Todd Belot, 
Sr. Advisor, Indigenous Relations 

Cc: Steven Hulsman 
      Justin Herman 
      Sharon Payne 

      Sebastian Lagos  
      Hamreet Sekhon 
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